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Contact us on:  01698 274910

Website:  www.kirkoshotts.n-lanark.sch.uk
Email:               ht@kirkoshotts.n-lanark.sch.uk
                                                           Twitter:  @kirkoshottsps

Dear Parents and Carers,
We look forward to more hard work in term 4 to make our school an even better place to learn! Thank you to all of our families for your continued support.  
School Grounds/Vandalism
Unfortunately, the school grounds were badly vandalised twice last term.  This matter is now in the hands of the Police.  CCTV should be installed this term. Please be extra vigilant and report any suspicious behaviour to the police/school. 
Family Sponsored Walk
Our Parent Council have organised a sponsored walk on Saturday 18th May 2019 at 10am. Please do your best to participate with your child(ren) or sponsor/make a donation.  All money raised will pay for an end of school trip for EVERY CHILD.  This will only be possible if enough money is raised so please dig deep or get your walking boots dusted off!  Extra sponsor forms are available from the school office.  The walk starts at the Church Hall at 10am and will walk around the TV masts and back to the Church Hall.  It is a distance of 5K.  Tea, coffee and rolls will be available at the finish line in the Church Hall.  All sponsor money should be returned to school as soon as possible and by 31st May.  Thank you!
Breakfast Club

Please remember that school Breakfast Club opens at 8.15 and finishes at 8.45.  Children cannot access the school building before this time.  The playgrounds are supervised from 8.45 onwards.  Children should not arrive at school before this time.
Big Cook, Little Cook Sessions

Pauline Russell, our Community Learning and Development Worker continues to run Big Cook, Little Cook sessions for some families.  The group is running on Tuesday 2st May and Tuesday 28th 
May 9.15 – 10.45 in school.  We are looking forward to seeing you there.
New P1 Parent and Child School Lunch

As part of our Induction Programme, all new P1 children and their parents are invited to enjoy a school lunch together on Friday 17th May at 11.30 in the school dining hall.  We are looking forward to seeing you all there.

Radio Show Visit to School
On Tuesday 21st May Shotts Radio Station will be in school to record children showcasing their learning.  We will let you know when the recording will be aired so you can all listen in!
Top Class TV Show 
On Wednesday 22nd May all P6 and P7 pupils will visit BBC Studios in Glasgow to be part of the audience for the Top Class children’s TV programme.  Filming starts at 9.30 so children will need to leave school at 8.30 and should return around 2.00.  All children should bring a packed lunch.  Children who are eligible for free school meals will receive a pack a snack. 
Bikeability 2 

A selection of P6 & P7 children continue to participate in Bikeability 2 training.  Look out for them cycling in streets around the school.

Parents Appointments

Parents Appointments are planned for Wednesday 22nd May starting at 3.15.  This is an opportunity for you to attend with your child and have a discussion around what your child does well, how they can improve and how you can support them.  It’s important that all children attend and all families are represented.  We look forward to working together with you to achieve the best outcomes for all our children.  You should have received your appointment time via text or phone call.  Please contact the school office if you need to re-arrange.
May School holidays

School and nursery are closed on Friday 24th May and Monday 27th May.

Calderhead High School Maths Challenge and Public Speaking event.

We are delighted to participate in Calderhead High Schools P7 transition event for the first time.  Some of our P7’s will represent the school at the maths challenge and public speaking event, competing against other cluster primary schools.  It’s a great opportunity to make new friends and meet new teachers too.  Good luck everyone!

P7 Leaver’s and School Closing Assembly

This is planned for Friday 7th June at 1.15 in the school hall.  All parents and carers are invited to attend.  We look forward to you all joining us to celebrate with our P7’s as they move on to the next chapter of their school life. 

P7 Farewell Event

Our Parent Council have arranged a farewell event for all our P7s on Thursday 13th June.  Children should arrive at school at 5pm for photographs etc.  They will leave school at 5.30 on the Boogie Bus and arrive at Cook and Indy’s in Motherwell at 6.30 for a meal.  Children should be collected from Cook and Indy’s at 8pm.  Parents are welcome to join the children for a meal at their own cost.  Please return the tear off slip to school office.
P7 Farewell Treat

On Friday 14th June our Parent Council have arranged a farewell treat for all our P7’s.  All P7’s will enjoy a trip to Flip Out trampoline park in Glasgow.  They will leave school at 9.15 and return in time for lunch.  Children should wear their own loose fitting clothes.
Nursery Outing

All nursery children will enjoy an outing to Almond Valley Farm Park on Wednesday 12th June.  
Parents are also invited to attend.  More information will follow shortly.
Whole school summer outing

An outing has been planned for the whole school on Tuesday 18th June.  Children are currently voting on where to go.

Nursery Report Cards

Staff are just finalising written reports for all our nursery children, they will be issued soon.

Nursery Graduation

Nursery Graduation is planned for Wednesday 19th June at 10am.  All parents/carers are invited to join us in the school hall to celebrate with all our children.  More information will follow.
Summer Disco

A summer disco has been planned for all children on Tuesday 25th June in the school hall from 1-3.  All children can wear summer party clothes to school this day.
Summer School holidays

School closes for summer break on Friday 28th June at 1pm.

School starts again for the new term on Wednesday 14th August at 9am.
Uniform
Please note our school uniform is as follows:  
Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore

White shirt or white polo top

School tie

Red sweatshirt
There have been few varied combinations lately.  From August all children should wear full school uniform with preferably black trainers or black school shoes. 
Our school colours are red and grey so please don’t buy black trousers/skirts for your child starting back school in August. 
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